
Dear. 0M: 

Your report of reception of ri.5?N, Stoch,Gon, 
U.S.A., dated anuary 12, 1950 . h.ri 5'2-,n e:,, . 

; ed 
by comparison with our station log. We are truly sorry 
that the load of 4nitial construction work has made it 
necessary to neg!ct some duties. nd those duties that 
dont produce the dough are the last to get attention. 
But we do appreciate your report and future reports will 
be promptly acknowledged. 

73 
K. M. .1lingsworth, 
Chief Engineer. 


